
 
 

 
 

 

TOWER HILL TIMES Newsletter 
9.6.2023 

Upcoming dates……… 
Thursday 15th June at 9.15am Canton Class Assembly 

Friday 16th June—SPORTS DAY 

Thursday 22nd June Year R visit to Wellington Country Park 

Friday 23rd June—Skylon Class Assembly 9.15am 

Tuesday 27th June—Year 4 visit to Farnborough Hill—Empower Event 

Friday 30th June at 9.15am—Blackpool Class Assembly 

Friday 30th  June Non uniform Day for Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 4th July—Year 5 trip to Charmouth 

Thursday 6th July—Move up morning 

Friday 7th July—Summer Fayre 

Mon 10th and Tuesday 11th July—Year 6 SHOW 

Wed 12th July—Year 2 visit to Southsea 

Thurs 13th July Year 3 visit to FAST museum 

Friday 14th—Annual reports and Big Books home today 

Wed 19th July—Year 6 Leavers Party 

Friday 21st July LAST DAY OF TERM 3.20pm 

Friday 1st Sept—INSET Day 

 

Class of the week:  Spinnaker, Macau and  

                                   Stratosphere 

Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Ayva & Clara 

High Expectations: Harley & Jesse 

Friendliness: Maryam & Emily 

Confidence: George & Sabeeka 

Respect: Barnaby & Dexter 

Fairness:  Roza & Niamh 

We are so proud of Poppy!  She donated 16 inches of hair to the 

Little Princess Trust.  If you want to donate please go to: 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/kerri-deans-1684351666561?

utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=one_page&utm_content=pag

e/kerri-deans-1684351666561&utm_campaign=pfp-

share&utm_term=fbe4e451221447e4bac76ee281b86216 

Congratulations to our very own 

hero, Mrs Cartlidge!  She has worked 

at Tower Hill for 30 years!  Don’t wor-

ry though, she’s NOT retiring yet!! 

PARK AND STRIDE 

Very kindly the proprietors of the West Farnborough 

Social Club have said you are welcome to park in their 

car park for drop off and pick up everyday except Thurs-

day afternoon.  This is located on St Christopher’s road 

and is a short walk from there to the school.  We would 

implore you to use this option if you can to help reduce 

the traffic around school—thanks! 

It's been quite the cricketing week at Tower Hill! On Wednesday, 14 of 

our Year 5 & 6 children had the opportunity to travel to the Ageas bowl in 

Southampton to watch Hampshire beat Somerset in the T20 Blast compe-

tition. It was a great match with a fantastic atmosphere and the children 

were a credit to the school with their exemplary behaviour throughout. 

The following night, it was the children's turn to play as 10 of our Year 6 

pupils competed in the Dynamos cricket tournament at Calthorpe Park. 

Despite playing some strong cricketing schools, the children had a bril-

liant time in the sunshine honing their batting, bowling and fielding 

skills. Congratulations to all 

the children involved across 

both evenings.  


